
Rebates available to replace
wood stoves
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency and partner jurisdictions are
offering  rebates  to  people  who  replace  older,  heavily
polluting  wood  burning  stoves  and  fireplaces.

According  to  the  TRPA,  inefficient  wood  stoves  and  open
fireplaces are a substantial source of air pollution in the
Lake Tahoe Basin. Their incomplete combustion of fuels results
in elevated emissions of particulate matter, greenhouse gases,
carbon monoxide, nitrogen, and other pollutants.

Cleaner burning models of gas, pellet, and wood stoves and
fireplace inserts certified by the Environmental Protection
Agency  can  burn  one-third  less  fuel  and  cut  emissions  of
pollutants by up to 50 percent.

The rebate program is anticipated to replace about 200 home
heating appliances and reduce particulate matter emissions by
an estimated 5 tons. Rebates range from $400 to $1,400. They
are available on a first-come, first-served basis.

Homeowners interested in the rebate programs are encouraged to
contact their local office of air quality to find out if they
are eligible prior to the purchase or installation of any new
wood stove. El Dorado County and South Lake Tahoe residents
may  contact  Adam  Baughman  at  530.621.7571,
adam.baughman@edcgov.us. Placer County residents may go online
and the  click on the link for the “New Wood Stove Replacement
Program – Lake Tahoe”. Nevada residents in the Lake Tahoe
Basin  should  contact  John  Handzo  at  775.834.3674,
jhandzo@unr.edu.
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